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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 We have booked a Science, Technology, Engineering and 
Maths (STEM) workshop for Years 4 and 5 to take part in 
on the morning of Tuesday 26th Febraury. 
 
The workshop will take plce at UTC and will include a 

variety of activities including 3D printing, robotics and 
thermal imaging. The classes will walk to UTC for the start 
of the workshop at 10am and will return to school at 
approximately 12.45pm. 
 
All children will need to wear a warm, waterproof coat on 

this day in case of poor weather. They will also need to 
ensure they bring a packed lunch which they can eat when 
they return to school in the early afternoon. If your child is 
entitled to free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided 
for them by the school kitchen. 
 
It promises to be an engaging and interesting morning 

which may inspire the scientists and engineers of the future! 
 
If you have any further questions about this trip please feel 
free to come a speak to one of us. 
 
 
Mr Chadwick, Mr Towers & Mr Simpson 


